
Competition and Training Advisory Meeting Call         September 20, 2016 

Attending the call were Rob Wagner, Lori Emery, Ray Strekal, Laurie Fallon, Dawn Criss, Jason Miller and 

Bruce Wilson. 

Agenda Items: 

#1 and #2.. Discussion on dates and details on the upcoming meetings with the following schedule: 

October 18, 2016 6:30pm call-Agenda to include discussion with VP of Development, John Kleigl , on 

fundraising strategies from the local, area and state perspective.  

November 15, 2016 6:30pm call-Agenda to include discussion of rules and procedures of all Winter 

Games competitions and Mid-Winter Tournament competitions. 

January 17, 2017 6:30pm call- Agenda will include discussion of Bowling and Winter Games Monkey 

Survey data. 

February 21, 2017 6:30pm call- Agenda will include discussion of rules and procedures at Summer 

Games completion. 

March Meeting at Mid-Winter Tournament TBA –Suggestion of meeting on Friday night after setup for 

a late meal at a “Grill” 

April 18, 2017 6:30pm call- Agenda will include discussion of rules and procedures in Softball, Golf and 

Equestrian competitions.  

May 26, 2017 Summer Games Town Hall Meeting during Dance- Town Hall discussion with coaches.  

June 15, 2017 Lunch Meeting 11am-2pm- Face to face in Grimes State Office. Discuss Football, Bowling 

and Volleyball competitions. 

August 9, 2017 Lunch Meeting 11am-2pm- Face to face in Grimes State Office. Goals for the year. 

 

#3.  Goals for the Committee this year. 

a. Tanner Nissen has taken on the role of developing the Survey Monkey and the Committee will 

evaluate and discuss the results of those surveys. 

b. Committee will evaluate the paperwork procedures in SOIA.  

c. Committee will evaluate the communication lines in SOIA including the website and outreach. 

d. Committee will review rules and procedures in SOIA Competitions.  

#4. Katie Rasmussen continues to recruit a representative from the North Region to serve on the 

Competition and Training Advisory Committee. 

#5. Bruce Wilson will draft an article for the Newsletter to spread the word to the Field on the role of 

the Competition and Training Advisory Committee.  

#6. Other discussion: 



a. Laurie Fallon commented on how good it is to see the State Office presence at the Fall 

Coaches Meetings. 

b. Rob Wagner is concerned with our lack of Unified Team participation and hopes that we will 

see growth in this area. 

c. Lori Emery would like to see a “Coaches Portal” so that coaches could see their profile and 

check how they are doing in their certifications. What is the status on form work that is being 

translated to Spanish?  

d. Discussion then led to whether we will start to get more accountability in coaches having 

current certifications. 

e. Committee was asking the status on the VP of Programming. 

 

  

 

 


